
5/2/2023

Good Morning,

I am resigning from my position of High School Health and Physical Education Teacher at the 
River Valley School District. I want to thank you all so much for this opportunity to teach in your 
outstanding school district. I have accepted another position that is a better opportunity for my 
family. Thank you all again for everything you have done for me. I truly appreciate it. I wish you 
all the best in your search for a new Health and Physical Education teacher. 

Sincerely,

Kevin McGivern


